
 

 

 

 

 

 

Students of the IES Biello Aragón 

visit the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo 
 

 
 

 

A group of students from the degree in automation and robotics from IES Biello Aragón 

visited, yesterday, Tuesday, December 21, the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo. The students, 

accompanied by two teachers and guided by the factory's technical staff, were able to see 

first-hand the operation of the chlorine-caustic soda and sodium chlorate plants, the 

electrical substation and other essential equipment of the factory. 

 

Visits to Ercros facilities are highly valued by automation and robotics degree students, 

since they represent a first contact with an industrial company established in their locality, 

where they can see in a practical way the concepts studied in the classroom. 

 

These visits, which were interrupted in 2020 due to the Covid 19 pandemic, have been 

resumed after the adoption of the security measures recommended by the health 

authorities. 

 

 

 

Sabiñánigo, December 22, 2021 


